
 
 
 
 Dear Ms.Townsend, 
 
The Emergency Regulation states that irrigation of outdoor landscaping needs to be reduced. I would like 
to see wording adding that excludes watering of vegetable gardens from this regulation.. 
 
Thank You for Your Consideration, 
 
 

Mike Horvath 

LakeWater Environmental 
(209) 499-1054 
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